

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT 1600 Holloway Avenue San Francisco, CA 94132

> phone: 415/338-1381 fax: 415/338-6210 web: president.sfsu.edu

May 10, 2016

Dear SF State community,

I am writing to underscore my commitment to work through each of the Ethnic Studies students' demands in a deliberative fashion. I am also writing to request that the students take my commitment to come to the negotiating table in good faith and end their hunger strike immediately.

I am scheduled to meet with the strikers' negotiating team tomorrow morning at 8 a.m. After the hunger strike is ended, I will also be scheduling a series of meetings between the Ethnic Studies department chairs, the Dean, and select members of my Cabinet to solidify our implementation plans.

I believe, together, we can come to a resolution that ensures that the College of Ethnic Studies thrives in perpetuity.

Sincerely,

Les Wong President

Ceshie & Wong